
1

info@communitycouncils.org

From: Bonnie Harris [tavi2@gci.net]
Sent: Wednesday, March 06, 2013 6:38 PM
To: info@communitycouncils.org
Subject: FW: Alaska State Rail Plan

Please forward this to the SACC e-mail list. 

 

Bonnie Harris, President 

South Addition Community Council 

 
 

From: Jessen, Julie K. [mailto:Julie.Jessen@hdrinc.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, January 30, 2013 2:53 PM 

To: Jessen, Julie K. 

Subject: Alaska State Rail Plan 

 

The Alaska Department of Transportation and Public Facilities (DOT&PF) is currently preparing 

the Alaska State Rail Plan. This long-range planning document will provide a 20-year vision for the 

role of freight and passenger rail service and its economic benefits to our state. The planning team 

consists of DOT&PF staff and a contractor, HDR Alaska, based in Anchorage.  

 

In the next few months, DOT&PF will be holding a series of public open houses in communities 

throughout the state. Additional meetings and project information will be shared through e-mail, the 

project website, and on-line open houses. 

 

If you or a member of your agency or organization would like to receive reports and updates from 

the planning team, please contact Julie Jessen, HDR Alaska senior public involvement specialist, at 

644-2075 (Julie.Jessen@hdrinc.com). 

 

Sincerely, 

 
Murray Walsh 

Special Assistant to the Commissioner 

Alaska State Rail Plan Development Manager 

Alaska Department of Transportation and Public Facilities 
 

 

JULIE JESSEN HDR Alaska 

Senior Public Involvement Specialist  

2525 C Street | Suite 305 | Anchorage, AK 99504 

907.644.2075   

Julie.Jessen@hdrinc.com | hdrinc.com  
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Follow Us – Architizer | Facebook | Twitter | YouTube | Flickr 
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